
 

 

1 

 

“LMU - INDIAN PARENTS ASSOCIATION” 
 

 

Sub:- AN APPEAL TO ALL THE INDIAN STUDENTS OF LMU, CHINA. 

                                               ********* 

15th November, 2014 
Dear Children, 

We feel happy to inform you that the parents of Indian students have together formed 

“LMU-Indian Parents Association” and registered it with Hyderabad address. 

As your loving parents, we take pride in telling everyone that our child is studying 

MBBS in China. We are sure you too felt the same in your friends circle, relatives, 

neighbors…, whenever you come to home country to spend holidays. We feel, all the 

parents sent their children with TRUST on them and gave the FREEDOM to achieve a 

career and reach their GOALS, though facing lot of financial problems. Don’t you feel 

you have the responsibility to keep up our TRUST in you and preserve such 

FREEDOM given to you with proper respect and sanctity? 

We are disturbed on hearing of certain untoward incidents that occurred knowingly or 

unknowingly. Among those, the following are few:- 

 One student riding a motorbike unauthorized had hit and injured a Chinese 
person and REMANDED for punishment. 

 A few students faced THEFT CHARGE of certain fruits/vegetables, which put to 
shame all of the parents. 

 Certain senior students are indulging in RAGGING. 

 LATE NIGHT PARTIES with heavy expenditure outside university premises. 

 Students of OPPOSITE GENDER allowing in their hostel rooms. 

An appeal is made to you all that these kind of incidents not only damage your 

personal image in your friends circle, relatives, neighbors etc., but affects our entire 

parents’ image & also damages the overall image of entire community of Indian 

students in China. It may in turn lead to so many unforeseen complications both in 

India and in China, disturbing the peaceful family lives of all of us. 

We know you are all from diverse regions such as AP, Telangana, Tamilnadu, Kerala, 

Assam, Bihar, Bengal, Rajasthan etc., but do remember all you are INDIANS ! 
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We would like you to know if anything happens to any one child, as parents all of us 

suffer a lot, just that the difference may vary in percentage of feelings. That particular 

child parents may suffer 100% and others may 10%.  

Hence, we request all you people to understand that, with so many efforts made by us 

and with great difficulty we send you to study a prestigious professional course in the 

world’s largest economy country to reach all your/our GOALS.  

All you people have lot of knowledge and are capable in many ways. We appreciate 

you for that. We suggest each and every one of you to please follow certain self 

discipline steps to reach your goal. If you have any troubles to share, please feel free 

to contact us on our common e-mail Id, which all the members can access.  

As a parent it is our moral responsibility to see our child’s growth in a good manner. 

Hence, we wish that all of you can maintain the effervescence for all times to come 

and fulfill the great expectations we have on you. We also wish BEST OF LUCK IN 

YOUR STUDIES.  

Our Association official e-mail id is “lmupc.ma@gmail.com”.      

On behalf of all the parents, 

LMU-INDIAN PARENTS ASSOCIATION. 

                                           
  
R.BHASKARA RAO       C.V.SURENDRA      S.NARENDER         Mrs. V.PRIYA         
         President                Vice President            Secretary            Joint Secretary    
 

Attachment 

1) Elected body of LMU—INDIAN PARENT ASSOCIATION. 

COPY TO :-  

1) Notice Board at Indian hostel, LMU -- for information & necessary action of each 
and every individual. 

2) The CEO, Medico Abroad, Hyderabad, India -- for information pl. 

      3) The DEAN, LMU -- for information pl. 


